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As we enter the final stages of the Reception Class year we have started talking about 

Transitions and moving on. We have talked about what it will be like in Transition Class. The 

children have talked about their emotions and we have read the book, ‘Big Feelings’ so the 

children begin to identify with how they feel inside. Some children have expressed excitement 

and nerves.  

After half term in preparation for ‘Moving Up Day’ the children will visit their new classroom 

for story and meet their new teacher. The children will also take the iPad and take picture of 

the things they see. We endeavour to make the transition period as seamless as possible for 

the children in preparation for September.  
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